
Friday 25th October 2024

Opening minds, shaping futures

Dates for your Diary:
4th – 8th November – Year 6 Residential 
10th November – Remembrance Sunday – Poppies will   
                             be  on sale in school from Monday  4th
15th November – Children in Need
27th November – Year 5 visit to Black Country Museum

Don’t forget to 

turn your clocks 

back one hour 

this weekend!

The U11 Boys' Football Cup got underway 
with a first draw match against St 
Christopher's Catholic School, Codsall, on 
Wednesday 23rd October.  With 5 fantastic 
goals and some quality all round 
performances, Westfield secured a 5-0 win 
and progress to the next round.  Well done 
lads!

Two of our football teams competed 
in the first round of the ESFA 
Pokemon Mini Soccer at Codsall 
High School on the 17th and 
18th October

I hope you found parents evening informative and 
enjoyed looking at your child’s work. There was 
lots of positive feedback from parents around 
school and the children had obviously enjoyed 
sharing their learning experiences at home.  They 
seemed particularly proud to share the work in 
their books. Hopefully you had opportunity to look 
through the “Big Books”  which show the great
range of learning opportunities the children have working together and practically.

Hopefully you will have seen in the main entrance the photographs of our newly 
formed governing body. As we return after the holidays we will be looking for 
some additional parent governors to join the team. Please look out for the invite if 
you are interested or speak to school for further information.

Mrs Anderson also displayed information about SEND – Special Educational Needs 
and Disabilities – and how children are supported in school.
The focus for our INSET day in school  today has been looking at how we enhance 
and develop learning activities for children through the challenge in our 
curriculum. When school returns after the half term break, I am looking forward to 
sharing some of the learning and activities children have participated in to 
demonstrate their talents.



Class: Percentage:

Ash 96.66%

Elm 96.73%

Beech 96.60%

Yew 96.71%

Hazel 97.97%

Larch 97.30%

Maple 96.43%

Birch 96.56%

Cedar 93.83%

Alder 94.91%

Rowan 96.86%

Willow 96.38%

Sycamore 95.85%

Chestnut 97.75%

Hazel

Chestnut Larch

Our year 3 and 4 cross-country runners competed in round 1 of 
the School Games cross-country competition at Westfield on 
Thursday 10th October. For some of them it was their first 
experience of long distance running. With a convincing win from 
Mason in year 4 and some superb individual and team 
performances, Westfield has ensured that of those who 
competed, at least 3 teams out of 6 will progress to the district 
final next year.  Finalists will be confirmed nearer the time.  A great 
result Westfield!

Congratulations to the Year 4 football team 
who finished 2nd in the WAKAPS tournament, 
narrowly missing out on 1st place on goal 
difference
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